
Community Water Company 

P.O. Box 680033 

Park City, UT 84068 

June 24, 2015 

Dear Customers,  

Last September  we sent you a letter regarding our preparation and submission of our rate case application 
to the Utah Public Service Commission.  Subsequent to our application submittal we received several 
comments from the Public Service Commission.  We have spent the past several months gathering the 
information requested. 

We are sending this letter to inform all customers that we are preparing to resubmit our rate case 
application to the Utah Public Service Commission. The rate case is the vehicle through which changes to 
the water rates are approved. During the rate case process, the Utah Division of Public Utilities and the 
Public Services Commission will examine the proposed rates and review our financial history and future 
financial outlook.  

The process will also involve one or more hearings and public meetings before final approval of the 
changes.  As a customer of Community Water you may contact the Public Service Commission and the 
Division of Public Utilities as follows: 

Utah Division of Public Utilities 
P.O. Box 146751 
 Salt Lake City, Utah 84114-6751 
801-530-7622 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building  
160 East 300 South  
Salt Lake City, Utah 84114 
801-530-6716 

 

Additionally, various filings and decisions relating to the rate case will be available on the Utah Public 
Service Commission’s website at www.psc.utah.gov.  

We are confident that this rate increase will provide us the ability to provide you the continued level of 
service and reliability that you have come to expect.  If you have additional questions regarding the 
proposed increase please do not hesitate to call. 

Sincerely,  

 

Stacy Wilson   

Community Water  


